Boxing Day Handicap

Subject: Boxing Day Handicap

Message from Gary Floate December 7, 2020 20:52

All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the llIford AC web site link at
iIfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

We have decided to go ahead with the 12th Annual Boxing day handicap. As the name
suggests it will take place on 26th December with first running going off at 10.30am. The
remaining runners will then go off at set intervals, so we will be following social distancing
rules.

The run is one lap of our 10 mile course, so therefore 3.33 miles, and to be honest its usually
a total swamp. There will be no marshalls on the day, so if you want to run, please familiarise
yourself with the course beforehand. Please let me know if you are interested in running as
soon as possible so w can work on the handicaps. Gary
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